
The Birthday Party turned out to be a Beautiful Day for the Kids! 
Dear Brethren, I wish to extend my heartfelt thankfulness to all great friends overseas who endeavor to extend their giving hand to 
the African needy children. I am happy to share with you all that the birthday party was moved to July 28th , 2023 due to 
conflicts in scheduling. This exceptional event annually ignites joy in the children’s heart. Children organized themselves with a lot 
of cheering and happiness. A wonderful Birthday lunch was prepared and a lot of entertainments, organized by the classes were 
presented after praise and worship. In the evening a birthday cake, cut by the children and their Director, came out. Then, at the 
end of the day all children received their birthday gifts. Shoes were received, and a feast brought landmark excitements and great 
joy. On your behalf, we distributed the shoes to all Omega School children who were in great need for them. It has been a while 
since we last distributed shoes to children. It is a fact that all the children who received those heartfelt gifts expressed much joy 
and happiness. These youngsters are energized and their hope is revived. The families of these children cannot afford the kind of 
support received from their sponsors on a regular basis. We believe that they will live to testify how God worked in their lives and 
how He has given them joy and happiness at the time when they seemed to see no future or help. It is a amazing! On your behalf, 
we have witnessed these young children expressing this. One of these young children who received gifts firmly said to the social 
worker the words, “mukama mulungi…” literally meaning “God is good.” It is really edifying to hear a child saying that before us and 
makes our joy complete in ministry.  
Many dreadful diseases and many other calamities deprive these young children the biological parental love and many other basics 
of life. Indeed you have bridged the gap. On 22nd December, 2023 it will be another day for them to enjoy and cerebrate Jesus’ 
birthday, and at the same time walking home happy with gifts again. At this moment, I thank you for your generosity and I thank 
you to share with us the joy of caring for these young future teachers, preachers, doctors, and so on. All the time, when they 
receive gifts, they feel indebted to work hard academically in order to be useful to their community. Gifts motivate our children to 
work for the future ahead of them. In their words, “It is my prayer that God enables me to be a future wonderful doctor and when I 
become one, I will treat people with kindness.”  I believe and trust that you see the seeds you are planting in these young children. 
Allow me to end here for now, wishing you all God’s mercy in all things that you do. God bless!                           … Fred Tumwebaze

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Fred Tumwebaze 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by August 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.
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